
 

 

 

 

 

Circular No. 37/07-2024 

July 06, 2024 

To 

All Affiliated Units – AFI 

 

Subject: Indian Grand Prix– 4  -  Cancellation thereof. 

 

Dear Madam/Sirs, 

 

Athletics Federation of India has decided to cancel the Indian Grand Prix-4, 

which was scheduled to be held at NS NIS, Patiala on 15th July 2024.  

 

The above is for your information. 

 

Regards, 

Ravinder Chaudhry 

Secretary, AFI 

   

 

 


